

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Ms T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Miss I Yarde

18<sup>th</sup> April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Brake Beep Beep! Day

The Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 classes will be taking part in Brake's Beep Beep! Day on **Wednesday 24**<sup>th</sup> **April**. Brake is a road safety charity that supports people after road crashes and campaigns for safe and healthy journeys for all.

On this day, the children will learn about road safety. We ask you to support your child's learning by:

- always holding their hand when walking near roads
- always finding a safe place to cross the road
- showing them how to look out for traffic by using the Green Cross Code
- always walking on the pavement or footpath

You can find information and advice about road safety at Advice for parents and families | Brake

The children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are invited to wear something stripy to school on this day. Normal uniform or PE kit should be worn but you could replace one item of clothing by wear either one of the following items:

- a stripy t-shirt or jumper
- stripy socks
- a stripy scarf
- a stripy hair accessory

We hope learning about road safety will help keep your child safe from injury.

Yours sincerely,

Ms L Gallagher
Assistant Headteacher – EYFS and KS1











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk